
2018 PVS Coaches Rep Report – Evan Stiles 

 

Over the past year, I attended all PVS Competition Committee meetings, plus all BOD and HOD 

meetings. 

 

I attended the USA Swimming Convention in Dallas in September where I sat in on many talks and took 

part in the Zone meeting. 

I worked with Mark Faherty and Blair Piddington, discussing options to help improve JO’s to include the 

possibility of multiple sites, options for the 13-14’s, and allowing the cut times to be a little relaxed but 

not having extended timelines. 

 

I spent a lot of time at swim meets talking with other coaches and just listening to what they had to say 

about things that needed improving and things that were going well. 

 

I was in charge of receiving the names of all interested coaches who wanted to be on the Coaches Rep 

ballot at Jr/Sr Champs and at JO’s. Then worked with Tom Ugast to get the ballots to the meets. 

 

 


